
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

January 13, 2020 
 

RE: Safety Recall Notice 19C-003 
 

Dear Merritt Manufacturing Customer, 
 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  
 

What is the Issue? 

Merritt Manufacturing, Inc. has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in Angel Ride 

Car Bed harnesses with manufacturing dates (stamped on the harness label) between July 12th, 2019 and October, 

24th, 2019. 
 

What is the Risk? 

These AngelRide restraint harnesses may not have been properly sewn where the buckle is attached. In the event 

of a crash, the harness may not restrain the Car Bed occupant, increasing their risk of injury. 
 

What is Merritt Manufacturing, Inc. doing to resolve the issue? 

Merritt Manufacturing Inc. is replacing all harnesses manufactured between July, 12th, 2019 and October 24th, 

2019 with new harnesses, free of charge.  
 

What should you do? 

You should call Merritt Manufacturing, Inc. at 317-409-0148 or send an E-mail to shayne@merrittcarseat.com 

and request a replacement.  We will need your name and shipping address.  Your harness will be shipped within 

three business days of you contacting us. 
 

If you no longer own this AngelRide harness, please forward the contact information of the new owner to 

shayne@merrittcarseat.com, or call 317-409-0148 with new owner contact information. 
 

Questions or Concerns? 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Merritt customer service at 1-317-409-0148 or send an email to 

shayne@merrittcarseat.com. 
 

If after having attempted to take advantage of this recall you believe you have not been able to have your Angel 

Ride harness remedied without charge and within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a complaint to the 

Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave. SE., Washington, D.C., 

20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to 

http://www.safercar.gov. 
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We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause, but your safety is our first concern. 
 

 
  Sincerely, 

                       Merritt Manufacturing, Inc. 

      Customer Service 

      400 N. Forsythe Street, Unit 1 

      Franklin, IN  46131 

  Phone: 317-409-0148 
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